DEEP ROOTS MUSIC COOPERATIVE INVITES EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST FROM
SOUND PROVIDERS

The Deep Roots Music Cooperative is involved in a number of music productions each year.
The Deep Roots Music Festival, held each year over the last weekend in September, is
perhaps the best known event of the Cooperative. The Cooperative also partners with other
community organizations and events in the Annapolis Valley to provide high quality music
events.

If you are a sound provider and would like to introduce yourself to us please submit the
following:

1 - Contact information including telephone, e-mail and website address.

2 - A brief summary of your history, including how long you have been providing sound
services and notable events your company has been involved in.

3 - References from the last 3 events your company has been involved in.

4 - Fee schedule

If you are specifically interested in the annual Deep Roots Music Festival Weekend, please
submit your information no later than 1 August.

All submissions will be kept on file for the use of Cooperative members producing events on
behalf of the Cooperative.

Send your submissions to: office@deeprootsmusic.ca



